
									

	

	 PLEASE SEND IN 

Please can you send in small, plastic bottles that we can use to make a 
printing machine. Thank you. 

 

Homework   In Year 2 homework will 
be topic based and consists of one 
project each term. Further 
information will follow.                                                        

Routines                            
Physical Education             

Indoor P.E. lessons will be on 
Friday afternoons. Subject to 
weather, Thursday afternoons 
will be an outdoor session so 
please ensure your child has 

their outdoor PE kits in school 
all the time.  

Grab-a- Grown Up 
Every Friday we would love 
for you to come into the class 
with your child and they will 

proudly show you their 
learning.  

 
Reading 

Children need to read at home 4 
times a week and be aiming to 

change their books AT LEAST 
once a week. 

 
WATER BOTTLES Children 

need to ensure they have a 
water bottle in school every 

day.  These can be kept in the 
classroom during the day for 
them to drink from regularly. 

 
NAMED CLOTHING 

Please ensure ALL your 
child’s clothing and shoes are 
named, including hats and 

coats. 

Holly Class 
Mrs Peacock, Miss Jackson, 
Mrs Smith and Miss Picter. 

This term’s Christian 
value 

THANKFULNESS 

Dates for your diary 
Friday 15th September: Forest School begins (KIT NEEDED) 
Friday 20th October: Forest School ends 
Thursday 21st September: World Peace Day 
Thursday 28th September: School photos 
Monday 2nd October: Harvest Festival 
Thursday 5th October: KS1 trip to church pm (Parents invited) 
Wednesday 18th October: Open Morning 9.30 to 11.30 for new 
parents/children 

Days of Old 

Welcome back 
Welcome to year 2 and Holly class. We hope you have had a great summer 
break and have come back full of beans for this term’s topic of “Days of Old”.  
A big welcome to Miss Picter who will be working alongside us in Holly class 
during Terms 1 and 2. We shall be diving straight into our learning this term 
with a topic focus on History. Our main book focus will be ‘The Story Machine’ 
by Tom McLaughlin from which we will be doing drama, art, writing and 
plenty of book talk. 
We are always keen to have help in school, particularly with hearing children 
practice their reading. If you are able to spare an hour or so each week to help, 
please have a chat with one of us, either at the beginning of end of school. Our 
door is always open for any queries, questions or help. 
Mrs Peacock, Miss Jackson & Mrs Smith 
 

 


